TOWN COUNCIL MEETING

MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 18, 2023, AT 4:00PM BUDGET WORK SESSION IN PERSON AT NASHVILLE TOWN HALL 200 COMMERCIAL STREET

ATTENDANCE - Council members present in person - President Jane Gore, Councilmember Anna Hofstetter, Vice-President Tyra Miller, Councilmember David Rudd, and Councilmember Andi Wilson. Also, in attendance - Police Chief Heather Burris, Town Manager Sandie Jones, and Clerk-Treasurer Brenda Young.

The Budget Work Session was called to order by President Gore at 4:03pm.

1. 2024 BUDGET WORKSESSION

Clerk-Treasurer Young went over the latest draft of the 2024 budget worksheets. Discussion. Chief Burris presented the Council with a packet of information regarding Police wages and responsibilities. Discussion.

2. ADJOURN – Councilmember Rudd motioned to adjourn the meeting. President Gore adjourned the Budget Work Session at 4:34pm.

Clerk-Treasurer Brenda K. Young

President lane Gore

Vice-President Tyra Miller

Councilmember Anna Hofstetter

Councilmember David Rudd

Councilmember Andi Wilson